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Term 2 Week 9, 24 June 2020 
 

Sacred Heart Pymble 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 
 

Unintended Blessings 
With social distancing, isolation, quarantine, cancellation of sporting 

events and public gatherings, working and learning from home, job 

losses, the world that we’re used to seems to be changing.  Families have 

been in lockdown and people are anxious as we’re dipping our toes into 

our post-COVID-19 world.   

There have been stories about making connections during lockdown.  

Some families put teddy bears in windows to give children a connection 

with passers-by and neighbours.  There is also the story of a person living in a small town who put a basket 

of oranges and their front porch with a sign saying, ‘Help yourself!’  Parents walking with their children 

would go onto the porch, pick out an orange and wave through the window.  We have all heard the 

message, ‘we’re all in this together’ and even in our isolation, we should not feel alone and it is 

imperative that we help on another.  Some of us have done 

things which we didn’t expect to do.  I heard of a person who 

was unable to visit the gym during COVID 19 so during their 

walks in the local park they noticed autumnal changes that 

they’d never noticed previously.During the reflection time of 

COVID 19 we have been able to look closely at how we’re 

spending our time, making sure that we’re focusing on what is 

most valuable and giving thanks for what we are grateful for.    

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 24 
P&F Zoom Meeting 

June 29 
Parent Teacher Interview Week 

July 2 
Thursday - Last Day Term 2 

July 3 
Staff DD – Student Free Day 

August 1 
SHP Open Day 

 

 

 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.josephasarejnr.com%2Funintended-ingratitude%2F&psig=AOvVaw39yF9_NbSxfvS5zcxgHlQg&ust=1592976970976000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKjyju2bl-oCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
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COVID 19 Safety Measures for our Community 
Drop Off and Pick Up - Thank you to the many parents who are using the netball court to park in the 

morning or afternoon to drop off or collect their child.  This is easing the traffic challenges on Bobbin 

Head Road.   

Extra-Curricular Activities (chess, taekwondo, ballet, band, young engineers, Chinese language class, 

piano) – parents are reminded to drop off or pick up 

children near the school office.  Tutors will collect and 

return children to the school entrance.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Semester One Student Reports 
The student’s reports will be sent out on the afternoon of Friday 26 June via Compass. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
This year the Semester One Parent Teacher interviews will be conducted over the phone. You will be 

sent a notification via COMPASS today and invited to book a time that is convenient for you to speak to 

the teacher about your child’s learning successes and challenges. Please be aware that the teachers 

will be ringing from their personal mobile phones and will have the NO CALLER ID setting activated. They 

will be on a tight schedule and will have to finish each interview promptly in order to call the next parent. 

We appreciate your understanding around this time frame. If additional time is needed, another time 

will be arranged. 

The teachers look forward to speaking with you about your child’s learning.  

 

 

Assistant Principal’s Message 
 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.oldburycottage.com.au%2Fpost%2Fsafety-is-our-first-priority-with-coronavirus-covid-19&psig=AOvVaw3eynqjinwx4tgxaJ_ma-gj&ust=1592977076411000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMj886Gcl-oCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Positive Behaviours for Learning 
The PBL focus for the next two weeks is Managing Impulsivity. The students are taught and reminded 

about effective strategies to help control impulsive behaviours. They will engage in roleplay situations, 

reflect on their own ability to control their emotions and reminded of the importance of managing their 

impulsivity to care for self and support learning. 

The students will receive their Merit and PBL Awards in the classroom alternate Fridays. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kelly Clouston 

 

School Photos 
 

MSP photography wishes to update and advise everyone that as soon 

as they can resume operations, they will commence printing our school 

photos and make delivery as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacred 

Heart 

Catholic 

Primary 

School,  

Pymble 

Esse Non Videri 

Care for Self Care for Others 

Care for the place 
we are in 

All Areas at  
All times 

Be a good listener 
 
Manage 
impulsivity -
Stop, Think, Do! 
 
 
Be in the right 
place at the right 
time 
 
 
Care for your 
appearance  

 
 
Speak and act with kindness 
 
 
Remind others to follow 
school rules 
 
 
Safe and caring hands  
 
Only including , no excluding 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Care for belongings 
 
 
Care for property 

 

Office 
 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
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The Feast of The Sacred Heart 
Last Friday, our school community was encouraged to wear a splash of red to celebrate our feast day.  

In our classrooms, we reflected on the Sacred Heart of Jesus and on its meaning for us today. We also 

prayed and raised awareness of the Vinnie’s Winter Appeal that reaches out to our brothers and sisters 

in need, especially at this time. As the feast uses the heart as a symbol of love, every student contributed 

a decorated heart to a whole school display which is in the Sacred Heart Block. This symbolises our 

solidarity and represents that, all together, our Sacred Heart community forms one big heart. Our prayer 

is: “Sacred Heart of Jesus, burning with love of us, inflame our hearts with love of Thee”.   

 

6 M students celebrating our feast day:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Sacred Heart of Jesus, the emphasis is on God’s love and mercy. The traditional symbol of the 

Sacred Heart is a human heart encircled with a crown of thorns, crowned with a cross and radiating 

flames demonstrating that this is how much Christ loves us. 

 

 

 

Religious Education 
 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
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Contemporary religious artist, Miriam Kilmer, has drawn her own version of the famous image of the 

Sacred Heart of Jesus. She explains that her devotion to the Sacred Heart does not take the traditional 

form, but rather consists of “simple spontaneous acts of trust and love. In times of doubt and suffering 

and as I recall the great pain and trouble in the world around me, I remember the sufferings of the Heart 

of Jesus and place my trust in his love.”  

Liana Stella 

REC 
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 Borrowing Books 
We have started to borrow books again! Using the guidelines given on borrowing books, 

students are able to borrow 1 book each week and will need to return the book the 

following week (books will be left for 24 hours and sanitized before re-shelving).  Please 

make sure that your child has returned all books from last term before re-borrowing, and 

library bags are compulsory! 

Premiers Reading Challenge 
Congratulations to the following students who have completed the challenge since the 

previous newsletter, we are so proud of you! 

K 1 2 3 4 5 6 
Henri 

Sharanya 

Christian 

Imogen 

Emmett 

Chloe 

Adela 

Olivia 

Thomas 

Scarlet Louis 

Daniel B 

 Josie 

Danielle 

Zofia 

Mia 

Jordan 
 

The Challenge closes on the 28th of August – Keep Reading Sacred Heart! 

STEM Careers 
As part of our STEAM discussions and learnings, the students in upper primary were given a creative 

challenge.  They were to think of their favourite book characters and give them a STEM career based 

on character traits.  Here are a couple of the work samples-very clever students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lost Boys as Civil Engineers. ‘After building Hangman’s Tree they decided to build more buildings with 

secret escape and entry passages.  All of the buildings that they made are made of trees. Slightly is the boss 

of the crew, Nibs decides which materials and tools to use, Tootles creates the plans an blueprints, the twins 

create mischief and cubby knock down anything that doesn’t belong on site’. By Sophia B 

 

 

The Literacy Centre 
 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
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‘Flat Stanley’s STEM career is 

a 3D designer because he 

was tired of being two 

dimensional’! Hakone L 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘I think that Malificent would be a good Management Engineer. This is because she tried to control 

people by making them sleep which only got her into trouble. If she is a project management engineer 

she can have ful responsibility and control of managing a team and its projects! By Samara J 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Olympiad 
Congratulations to our Maths Olympiad Team for completing their next round of the challenge last week.  

It was much easier to run the challenge whilst on site at school! Well done students! 

 

 

 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
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Hermione Granger the Chemist- she likes mixing 

and fixing potions. By Danielle S 

 

 

 

‘Alice Miranda would be an astronaut 

because she goes on lots of adventures 

around the world’ by Ruby M 

 

 

 

 

 

Tinker Bell The Aerospace Engineer ‘Tinker Bell likes to 

fly high in the sky but would like to explore further. 

Now as an Aerospace Engineer Tinker Bell explores 

planets instead of trees and bushes’. Imogen M 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Andy and Terry would become architects so 

they can continue to design more storeys in 

their treehouse’ Charlotte L 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
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Scope IT’ is coming to Sacred Heart in Term 3! 

 

Due to COVID-19 all P&F gatherings are postponed for this term, but 

we are hoping to bring everyone together for some events in term 3  

– more details to follow later. 

  

The Term 2 P&F General Meeting will be held on Wednesday 24 

June at 7pm. All parents and friends of Sacred Heart Pymble are 

welcome to attend and input into plans for the rest of the year.  In 

accordance with the current and expected social distancing 

guidelines, this will be a virtual meeting.  

 

Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: 

    https://dbbcatholic.zoom.us/j/95473037599?pwd=UzA5NDZBWm40aXZUcXliaE5wL3oydz09 

 Password: 016120 

  

 

P & F 
 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://dbbcatholic.zoom.us/j/95473037599?pwd=UzA5NDZBWm40aXZUcXliaE5wL3oydz09
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Canteen Reopening 
Exciting news for the children… Canteen will be reopening in Term 3. 

Canteen will only be taking orders via QKR with no over the counter purchases until further notice.  

Thank you all so much for volunteering your time in assisting us in the canteen.  

 

Below is the canteen roster for the first 3 weeks for Term 3. If you need to change or swap please contact 

someone on the same day of the week as you or contact me by email deb.behn@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

and I can arrange for someone to do your day.  

Wk 1      Wednesday      22nd July 2020 Wk 1      Friday      24th July 2020 

Melissa Garling                9am – 1:30pm Angela Bracks                     9am – 1:30pm 

Triona Burton            10:30am – 1:30pm Pauline Sharpe                   9am – 1:30pm 

                                                            Monique Chang               10am – 1:30pm 

Wk 3      Wednesday      29th July 2020 Wk 3      Friday      31st July 2020 

Melissa Garling                  9am – 1:30pm Pauline Sharpe                    9am – 1:30pm 

Susan Arzani                 9:30am-12:30pm Angela Bracks                     9am – 1:30pm 

  

Wk 3      Wednesday      5th August 2020 Wk 3       Friday      7th August 2020 

Melissa Garling                 9am – 1:30pm Angela Bracks                     9am – 1:30pm 

Triona Burton             10:30am – 1:30pm Pauline Sharpe                   9am – 1:30pm 

 Jacqueline Williams         10am – 1:30pm 

 

 

We are now introducing online bookings for Vacation Care with BOOK ME which is available on 

Hubworks/Hubhello. 

 

Please note that there is now a CLOSING for BOOKING DATE: COB FRIDAY 26th JUNE 

 

The link below will take you to the BookMe Guide and supporting documents. 

https://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/our-school/out-of-school-hours-care-

oshc/?preview_id=821&preview_nonce=547ce7d17d&_thumbnail_id=-1&preview=true 

 

Vacation Care/Staff Development day, please email us at 

oshc.pymble@catholiccaredbb.org.au or phone the centres 

mobile no:  0427 013 778 

 

 

 

 

Canteen 
 

 

OSHC 
 

http://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:deb.behn@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/our-school/out-of-school-hours-care-oshc/?preview_id=821&preview_nonce=547ce7d17d&_thumbnail_id=-1&preview=true
https://www.shpdbb.catholic.edu.au/our-school/out-of-school-hours-care-oshc/?preview_id=821&preview_nonce=547ce7d17d&_thumbnail_id=-1&preview=true
mailto:oshc.pymble@catholiccaredbb.org.au
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